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Airport Closure Notice 
January 2, 2019 

  

Ak-Chin Regional Airport (A39) has a construction project coming up to 

repair pavement cracks in the runway, taxiways and apron starting 

January 2, 2019 and lasting a month. Expect a closure of the paved 

runway during the work week in January. 

Check NOTAMs for the most accurate info on the airport closure status.   

We regret the inconvenience but the added smoothness will be worth it.   

This project is funded by the Ak-Chin Indian Community. 

 


